North Lincolnshire Association of Governing Bodies (NLAGB)
Re-arranged AGM for 2020
Now to be held virtually on 25 November 2020 6.00pm to 8.00pm
 
Dear Governors and Senior Leaders
                                                                
We would like to begin by congratulating and thanking all of you for the incredible commitment and flexibility you are showing in these difficult times. How we conduct our business and continue to fulfil the three core functions of governance has had to change significantly but is clearly even more important than ever. 
 
The AGM was originally arranged for the evening of 11 November 2020 at its usual venue at Melior Community Academy. Obviously this is not possible due to COVID restrictions and the executive committee has been in discussions with Pam Hodge and Amy Altoft at the authority about how to host the meeting virtually and combine it with information and the latest advice that will help us all as we face current challenges in schools and academies. The exact agenda is being left open at the moment as things are changing daily. However, we can confirm that the authority will input on blended learning and we are currently negotiating with the National Governance Association about them joining us to talk about the national picture on emerging practice and advice on how to monitor effectively in these circumstances. 
 
The authority has very kindly agreed to host this event on Microsoft Teams as you are all set up on this already. The session will now take place from 6pm to 8pm on Wednesday 25 November 2020 and a link will be sent out after half term.  The AGM will only be a very small part of this as we want to spend as much time as possible on blended learning and monitoring. Exactly what are governor responsibilities in relation to the blended offer and how can governors fulfil their accountability role at the same time as being supportive and empathetic to the pressures staff are under? There will undoubtedly also be discussion about how to deal with concerns about the wellbeing of everyone involved in our education system. 
 
Please put the date in your diaries now as we hope to welcome as many of you as possible on 25 November 2020. 
 
Do take are of yourselves as well as trying to support others. 
 
Kind Regards
Angela Dunkerley
NLAGB Chair  
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